
 
 
As Operations Director for one of the leading specialist practices outside London, 
it is my responsibility to research and select training for our managers and 
partners.  The firm has a collegiate environment so 'telling' is not our style, with 
this in mind coaching was selected as the preferred training as it compliments the 
firms working environment.  
 
Following a recommendation from a provider, we commissioned Lumina 
Coaching to work with us on a Coaching for Excellence Programme.  This 
recommendation has worked perfectly for the firm. The executive coaching 
programme developed by Lumina Coaching has been seamless for our partners 
and managers.  It has worked so well because of the Lumina Coach's skill in 
taking time to understand the needs of the firm and the individuals on the 
programme.   
 
Individuals who have been on the programme are demonstrating improvements 
in performance both personally and within their teams. 
 
My key tip for anyone commissioning a similar programme would be to give 
serious thought to the group you select, trust and respect are essential for a 
group to gain the most learning from the training. 
 

Linda Simms 

Wrigleys 

 

Hereby follows two group participant testimonials:- 

 

“The coaching programme with Lumina has been a great thing to do as a group, 
and I did start from a fairly sceptical standpoint. 
 
The main benefits I see are: 
 
- We have really bonded as a group and that has carried over into working more 
closely together on some very important issues.  Without the coaching I don't 
think that would have happened anything like as effectively.  (I think a carefully 
chosen group is crucial here). 
 



-  I have realised that the problems I face are very similar to those others in the 
group face.  That in itself is very reassuring and helps us to coach each other to 
find a solution. 
 
The solutions I have found as a result of being coached are much more powerful 
- I am much more likely to implement them straight away as I have made a 
commitment to the group.  I have seen that happen with people I have coached 
as well.” 

Partner 

 

 

“ Our coach at Lumina is a pleasure to work with. Lumina helped us structure the 
programme to meet our needs and has delivered it in a positive and reassuring 
style that very quickly resulted in trust being built up in a group where many 
attendees had no prior experience of coaching and did not know each other well. 
Our coach kept sessions on track and is excellent at keeping to time, which is 
extremely important with busy partners.  
 
The sessions have greatly exceeded our expectations: we went into the course 
simply hoping to improve our coaching skills and emerge with a coherent 
management group of junior partners. ” 
 
 
“ Our coach from Lumina combined energy and fun with her undoubted 
experience and skill to deliver a programme that not only taught us a valuable 
management skill, the programme also had the effect of bringing us closer as a 
management team. " 
 
 
 


